
 

 

 

General Church Education Internship – Frequently Asked Questions 

 

Who is eligible?  

 Undergraduates in good standing who will have completed their sophomore year by the time 
of the internship.  

Where are the internships/host schools?  

 Selected interns will be placed at one of the following host schools: Glenview New Church 
School (Glenview, IL), Oak Arbor Montessori School (Rochester, MI), Pittsburgh New Church 
School (Pittsburgh, PA), or Washington New Church School (Mitchellville, MD).  

When do the internships occur/how long do they last? 

 Internships are during the school year for our host schools and coincide with college breaks. 
The duration of the internship is one week, including travel time.  

Are these internships paid?  

 Yes. Selected interns will have housing and transportation costs covered, provided with meal 
allowance for the week, and be paid $500 for their engagement.  

How to apply?  

 Submit an email to baird.kistner@newchurch.org with the subject “Application for General 
Church School Internship”. Once received, you will receive an email with instructions and a 
timeline for submission. 


